

6860 Middlebelt Garden City, Mi 48135 734-422-2245 Commander: Rob Shaw; Memorial President: Bill Kaledas Post E-Mail address americanlegion396@wowway.biz Post web-site- post396.org

Commander-Rob Shaw; Adjutant -Mike Globke; Sr Vice - Brian Chmielewski; Jr. Vice -Gary Fox; Treasurer- Norm Abramczyk; Service Officer -Bob Gillette <u>734-646-9907</u>; Chaplain -Morgan Price <u>734-718-2215</u> Sgt-at-Arms- Dan Reckinger; Historian- Chris Sawyers; Judge Advocate- Bill Kaledas SAL Officers

Commander- Paul Kesteloot Jr.; Sr. Vice Jeff McAdams; Jr. Vice -Jay Bird; Adjutant/ Treasurer- Mike Globke; Chaplain- John Gerrity; Sgt-at-Arms- Matt Whyte.; Historian- Chris Sawyers

Auxiliary Officers

President- Karen McAdams; 1ST.Vice Pres.- Kathy Spisz; 2nd Vice Pres.- Dawn Sharrow; Treasurer- Lisa Mihalo; Secretary- Brittney McAdams; Chaplain- Doreen McMahon; Historian- Pamela Globke; Sgt-at-Arms- Barb Morton; Exec. Bd.-Lisa Todd-Maggie Heberger-Trish Bossio

Legion Riders Officers

Director- Jeff McAdams; Asst. Dir.- Dan Reckinger; Treasurer- Roberta Lang; Sectretary- Teresa Cool; Chaplain- Matt Squires; Run Co-Ord.- Frank Wilson; Membership- Melissa Freeman; Historian- Debbie Fox

March 2020

JUNIOR VICE COMMANDER

Legionaries , upcoming events , St pats party March 14 at 1 p . Last call for anyone who wants to purchase a corn beef , sign up sheet is behind bar, deadline to order is March 6 . Anyone would like to cook a corn beef or two sign up sheet is in the lobby . You can pick up corn beef on March 11-12-13 in the evening starting at 6 pm see Gary and Ziggy . When cooking one please bring the juices back with the corn beef. If you have a food slicer we can surely use them. Corn beef must be cold to slice properly . also desserts are always welcome. Come and enjoy the DJ/ Karaoke from 3-5 and 6-?? coming in for April is the Easter party for the kids, April 11 from 1-3 parents , bring your hard boiled eggs for your children . sign up by April 6 . That's all for now , see ya at the meetings , J V. Gary

ADJUTANT

Greetings Fellow Legionnaires. (REPEAT): Just to go over some of the same problems that come up every year. I've been having problems with members not getting their cards or double paying. First if you know you paid your dues and haven't gotten your card leave a note at the Post and I'll look into it. Second, if you get a second or third reminder to pay your dues from National check to see what year card you have. Sometimes it can take over a month to get paperwork to National from Department and the notices are sent out automatically. You may get two or three reminders depending on the time frame. Please, don't make a copy of your up to date card and waste a stamp sending it to the Post. Another problem is address changes. Make sure I get your new address if you move.

I've been working on getting this on the post396.org web page so maybe it will be easier for folks to see it.

That's all for now. Be safe.

Mike Globke